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Dear Colleagues! 

  
We are pleased to inform you that on September 1, 2017 Linguistics University of Nizhny Novgorod 
(LUNN) in Russia starts scholarship-funded Pre-University courses for international students willing to 
learn Russian and continue their education in Russia (at LUNN) on a Bachelor of Arts program which 
taught in Russian. The major goal of the courses is to provide international students with a sufficient level 
of Russian language proficiency allowing them to take a BA program at LUNN together with Russian 
students and experience no language barriers what so ever. 
  
The courses will be taught in two majors: 

 Liberal Arts (60 scholarship-funded openings), and 

 Economics (12 scholarship-funded). 
  
72 scholarship-funded openings mean that the first 72 foreign applicants will take the Pre-University 
courses for free! 

  
Alongside with Russian as a foreign language the following courses will be taught in Russian depending 
on the major: 

 for Liberal Arts – Social Studies, Russian History, Russian Literature; 
 for Economics – Social Studies, Russian History, Mathematics. 

  
LUNN Bachelor of Arts programs are: 
Advertisement and Public Relations, International Relations, Journalism, Regional Studies, Tourism, 
Pedagogic Education, Linguistics, Economics, Management, State and Municipal Management.  
  

We are looking forward to seeing your school graduates at 
Linguistics University of Nizhny Novgorod! 

   
We are happy to answer your questions. 
  
Phone: +7-831-416-60-02. 
Email: makshan@lunn.ru, rus_style@lunn.ru 

  
Best regards, 
  
Natalia Makshantseva, 
Head of International Students Department 


